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The new PeopleSoft Financials launched today!

Today the University of Missouri System launched a new, upgraded version of PeopleSoft

Financials. We hope you find the changes make your finance-related transactions simpler
and easier to navigate.

It is recommended you dclear your browser cache before accessing the upgraded version

of PeopleSoft Financials (consult instructions for Chrome, Edge, Firefox, Safari or another
browser online).

In order to access PeopleSoft Finandials, copy or type fsprd.umsystem.edu in to your
web browser. For details on interacting with the new look-and-feel, please consult the
available training resources and PeopleSoft Financials Upgrade, 2018 webpage.

For questions, contact the Finance Support Center at (877) 752-3334, or at
financesupport@umsystem.edu.




